STATE OF MAINE
BUREAU OF HUMAN RESOURCES

February 25, 1988

CIVIL SERVICE BULLETIN 5.11

TO: Personnel Officers/Directors, Administrative Services

SUBJECT: Application of Longevity Pay to Redlined Employees

The purpose of this bulletin is to clarify the appli-
cation of longevity pay to redlined employees.

Eligibility for longevity pay is based solely on length
of State service. Employees who are redlined, but otherwise
eligible should receive the longevity pay for which their
State service qualifies them.
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Nancy J/. Kenniston, Director
BUREAU OF HUMAN RESOURCES

MAY BE REPRODUCED LOCALLY TO MEET DISTRIBUTION NEEDS



